
Minutes of Committee Meeting on 6
th
 November 2007 

 

Present: - Troy Barker, Martin Phillips, Louise Smith, Craig Harrop, Jason Morris, 

Tina Kirby, Mandi Byrne, Hazel Grady, Sean Byrne 

Apologies: - Steven Lelew  

 

Xmas Party 2-5pm Saturday 1
st
 Dec at Parklands 

Please bring a raffle prize on the day or give to team reps before the party. Parklands 

will be catering for 100 children and food will be served from 3.30. 

 

Welcome Pack 

WWJFC have a new welcome pack which will be given to the U 7’s, U 8’s and any 

new players for any age group 

 

Girl’s Football Team 

To be raised at the next meeting 

 

Winter Training 

U7’s U10’s and U9’s Millennium 6-7 Friday nights 

U9’s Doncaster 5-6 Weds nights 

U6’s 6-7; U8’s 7-8 Thurs nights 

 

Finance and Subs 

Jason has received a cheque from Steve so all money in the main account now. We 

need to finalize the paid up members list and get the outstanding money that hasn’t 

being paid. 

Jason has done an updated Custodian list to hand out to coaches so that they know 

who’s got what equipment and the coaches know who to ask if they want to use the 

equipment and if they what any new equipment. 

 

Sign at Entrance 

The plans have been submitted to the planning dept, they should take 2-6 weeks 

 

Tournament/Gala 

We are planning on doing our own Tournament on Hills Lane (Toppers) but we are 

also invited to the Wheatley Gala. We are looking into the date of the Gala and work 

out the best time to have our Tournament. 

 

 

 



CRB 

All CRB forms have now been sent off to the CRB unit, so all people who have been 

CRB checked please give Mandi Byrne a photo-copy of your CRB Disclosure form 

when you receive them back.     

 

New Coaches 

The U 9’s Millennium team will have two new coaches in due course because Pat 

Williams and Dave Shackletons sons are signing for Doncaster Rovers Academy in 

March 2008, Ian Thompson and Lee Slingsby will be taking over.     

 

 

Team Photos 
New team photos need taking to update the website, could you please forward the 

photos or get in touch with Craig Harrop. 

 

Next meeting 

December 4
th
 2007, 8.00pm at the Benbow 


